
15 December 1974 

Mr. Harold Wiseberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Wiseberg: 

I heard an interview with you and Buck Buchanan on KORL Radio Station 
on 6 December. You were discussing the assassination of John F. Kennedy, 
and you mentioned several books you had written, one in particular, Volume 
4 of  Whitewash. I have been extremely interested in the subject and would 
appreciate it if you could send me two copies of that volume on Kennedy. 
Also could you please give me a list and brief summary of the other books 
you have written. 

I enjoyed Mr. Buchanan's interview with you very much, and am most 
anxious to read your books. I am enclosing a check for $15.00, for two 
copies of Whitewash, and postage. Could you please send the books airmail. 
I will be looking for them soon. 

Sincerely, 

Lola K. Wible 
91-952 Kalapu St. 
Ewa Beach, Hawaii 96706 
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